
 

 

 
Canal Street Phase 2A Flood Mitigation Project 

Two Week Look Ahead: July 24th – August 4th            
 

 

General Project Information: 

 City Engineer reviewing project submittals. 

 Project work hours: 7am – 3:30pm.  

 Traffic throughout the neighborhood is anticipated to be alternating two-way with police details.  Clifton 
Avenue will be open to residents only and no through traffic will be allowed.  Entrances to houses and 
adjacent roads may be impacted during the construction.  Parking will not be allowed on either side of the 
road at or near the work zone.  Roads will be open during non-working hours. 

 

Projected Construction Activities: 
 

Week of 
July 24th   

 

Contractor will be installing the drainage system on Clifton Ave, working towards 
Lafayette Street. 

 
 

Week of 
July 31st   

 

Contractor will be installing the drainage and sewer system throughout Clifton Ave. 

 

 
Issue Date: July 19, 2017 
Prepared By: Salem Engineering Dept. and Bobrek Construction, LLC 


